
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:     City Hall Fire Sprinkler Deficiencies (Summit Fire Protection) 
 
MEETING DATE: October 18, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Summit Fire Protection does an annual inspection of the city hall Fire System.  They have 
recommended several repairs and installs of new heads to the system.  The Public Works 
Commission has reviewed the deficiencies in the system to be repaired and recommends to the 
City Council that it be approved. The cost of the repairs is $3,185.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the material and labor of $3,185 to correct the deficiencies in 
the fire system at city hall by Summit Fire Protection. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the material and labor of $3,185 to correct the deficiencies in 
the fire system at city hall by Summit Fire Protection. 
 




